
August 25, 2020 
 
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

AS-NEEDED SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 
RFP NUMBER 630-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notice potential Proposers that Request for 
Proposals (RFP) Number 630-SH for As-Needed Security Guard Services has been 
revised as follows: 
 
     1.  Exhibit 11 (Price Sheet) of Appendix C (Required Forms) is deleted in its entirety   
 and replaced with the attached Exhibit 11 (Price Sheet) to be submitted with a 
 proposal in response to RFP 630-SH. 
 
Attached herein, please find Attachment 1 (Exhibit 11-Price Sheet). 
 
All other Terms and Conditions of the RFP will remain in effect  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contract Analyst Rayvin Secol at 
RJSecol@lasd.org. 
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